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To whom it may concern,

I think this is a brilliant idea and am very surprised that it hasn't happened earlier. For
someone that travels regularly to Sydney as do so many others here, what a great
alternative to have on offer. I can't see anything on the downside - all great for Canberra
which is so often seen as the poor cousin to Sydney siders.

Bring it on please!!!

-- 
Fiona Eccles




